
-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Eaton <eatonlaw@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 10:45 AM 
To: NHVotes <NHVotes@SOS.NH.GOV> 
Cc: Becky Bergeron <bbergeron@town.rve.nh.us>; Donna Decotis <ddecotis@town.rye.nh.us> 
Subject: Pre-Processing Absentee Ballots in Rye 

To: The Secretary of State 
State of New Hampshire 

The Town of Rye will partially pre-process absentee ballots for the General Election on Saturday, October 31st, starting 
at 9 a.m., in the gymnasium of the Rye Elementary School. Notice of same will be posted in at least two public places 
and on the Town website at least 48 hours in advance. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Robert G. Eaton 
Rye Town Moderator 
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